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Téna koe Ms Carr
Request for Bail Applications for Specific Addresses

Thank you for your email of 16 October 2014 to the Ministry of Justice in which you have requested,
under the Official Information Act 1982, the numbers of bail applications in the last 12 months for
addresses in Links Avenue, Mount Manganui and Hartford Avenue, Papamoa.

The information you have requested relates to a court case and is classified as court record. Court
records are not subject to the Official Information Act 1982 under sections 2(6) (a) and (b).

The Criminal Proceedings (Access to Court Documents) Rules 2009 s 13 (2) applies to such a request.
Your request for these details must be formally made to the registrar of the court at which the case

was heard and should:
e identify the document, court file, or part of the formal court record that you seek to access

and
e give reasons for the application.

If you require any clarification of the information contained in this response to your Official
Information Act request, please contact Antony Paltridge, Team Leader, Media and External
Relations, at Antony.Paltridge @justice.govt.nz or call (04) 918 8980 or 027 689 0667.

If you are not satisfied with my response to your request, you have the right to make a complaint to

the Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act. The Ombudsman may be
contacted by writing to PO Box 10-152, Wellington.

Thank you for taking the time to write to the Ministry of Justice.
Heoi ano, na

i

Tony Fisher
General Manager, District Courts
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